
 

 

Minutes of the 

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

Memorial Town Hall 

Town of Hatfield, Massachusetts 

January 17, 2024, 6:30 pm 

 

 

Members present: Diane Brzozowski, Chair, Sean Barry, Darryl Williams and John Wilkes, Jr.  Also present: Jennifer 

Polverari from the Assessors Office, Christy Boudreau from the School Committee 

 

1. Reviewed minutes from the October 26, 2023 meeting.  Approved.  

 

2. Jennifer Polverari from the Assessors Office reported that this coming year is a full recertification year, which 

occurs every nine years. Their software needs will increase by $4,500. In 2026 there will be a more significant 

increase in the cost of the Patriot Software.  

 

 

3. There was a discussion with Christy Boudreau from the School Committee regarding how their budget is at this 

point. They will be doing a deep dive over the next few weeks, so actual figures will be available at the end of 

February. We decided to pencil in 2/27 as a follow up meeting.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm 

 

Respectfully submitted by Diane Brzozowski 
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